## Tharreo House ATLAS CLASS

Jan - Mar | 2021 | 31/03/2021

## **Our Attendance**

Our overall attendance this term has been 94%, which is absolutely amazing! It just goes to show how much Atlas Class enjoy coming into school everyday and have such a passion for learning. Atlas Class have been getting along so well this term and it has been a pleasure to watch them having fun every break and lunch time.



What a Great Start to 2021

Wow, what a term it has been! Atlas Class have coped so well with all the changes these last couple of months. We started off the year with most of Atlas Class working online from home which was a really big change from last term but everyone managed really well.

When Atlas Class all came back into school on the 8<sup>th</sup> of March it was very exciting as it was the first time we had all been together as the newly formed Atlas Class, and we've been getting on amazingly!

Sadly we had to say goodbye to Miss Ciannait in April as she had the opportunity to move to another school, but we are really thankful for the things she taught us while she was here. Next term we are going to be meeting our new teacher, Miss Charmaine, which we are very excited about!





We wish you and the family a Happy Easter and a restful holiday as we start to come out of lockdown. We are looking forward to welcoming everyone back for the summer term.



## **Atlas' Progress This Term**

Whilst we aim to keep you as parents and carers updated on your child's progress as often as possible, the termly newsletter is a great opportunity for us to do another re-cap!

Atlas Class have done so many amazing things this term that it's hard to know where to start!

Connor carried on coming into school during lockdown and his perseverance has really shown. He's been working really hard in the school's gardens as well as on Wednesday's doing mechanics at CABS. Additionally, after we discovered we have a whole family of frogs in our pond, Connor has become our resident frog catcher!

Jack has also been coming into school during lockdown and his determination to learn is admirable. He's produced some absolutely amazing work in English and Maths and has really thrown himself into the Mechanics course some other Atlas Class students are also doing at Beckmead College.

Sean has been cooking up a storm this term! He's working hard on his Level 2 cooking qualification and has made everything from Victoria Sponge Cake to Beef Lasagne, all from scratch! Some of the recipes Sean has to make are quite challenging but he has met the challenge on every occasion.

Sam is yet another student who has handled the changes this term really well. With a mix of online lessons at home and lessons in school, Sam always tries his best and produces really good work. He's been having fun doing mechanics at CABS on Wednesdays and is always willing to help out staff around the school.

Louise experienced a big transition this term, going from learning at home to being back at school, and even though it was nerve-wracking coming back in she has been a star. In particular, she has been working really hard in Hair & Beauty and has produced an amazing portfolio of work. We are so excited to see what Louise does next!

Kelly has also experienced some big changes this term, which not only included coming back into school after learning online for such a long time, but also being in a new form class as well as new learning classes. Despite being in a different class for English and Maths than she was last term she has taken it in her stride and has produced some truly amazing work.

Additionally Connor, Jack, Louise, and Kelly all finished the Head Start programme this term, which is such an amazing achievement. They worked really hard and we have had a lot of celebrations!

Our Star of the Term is Louise! Louise has been so engaged this term and has achieved 100% attendance, even when we were at home learning online every day. She always works hard and is a pleasure to teach. Well done Louise!



